
Seven Sisters Primary School  

Half -Termly Homework Project.  

Class:  6S 

Due: 20th October 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Please support your child in completing the project below.  

The children will be rewarded for completed projects. If you have any 

questions, please ask your child’s class teacher.  

We can not wait to see some amazing home learning!  

This half term we are learning all about the circulatory system in science. Throughout the topic, 

children will learn about how blood is pumped around the body, what the role of the blood 

vessels is and the importance of blood in our bodies. We will make a number of models,        

including replicas of the heart, what blood is made up of and how a heart pumps. Using this 

knowledge, I would love to see you express your knowledge of the circulatory system in any 

way you like. This could be something similar to what we will have covered in school, or a    

creation of your own that we haven’t covered. Please be adventurous!  

 


